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Seniors Staying 
Connected
Week 4,5,6

We feel very spoilt to be 

living in the Shire of 

Coolgardie

Beautiful day with 

beautiful people

The Shire held their second Woolworths food 
shopping assistance on week 4 of the Seniors 
Staying Connected Program. 

This outing benefits our seniors who require 
assistance with lifting, carrying and unpacking 
their groceries.  

On week 5 the Shire of Coolgardie hosted 20 
seniors at Orana Cinemas for a private 
screening of Peter Rabbit 2. 

A bus was put on for both Kambalda and 
Coolgardie residents to attend. This gave seniors 
a chance to socialise and enjoy this outing 
together. Much laughter, joking and chatting 
was heard through the bus trip and cinema 
experience. 

Week 6’s activity was a visit to the Coolgardie 
Visitors Centres’ museum followed by a lovely 
lunch and tour at the local church. For some 
residents, this was their first time visiting the 
museum. 


